
Minutes of the Hathersage Memorial Hall Management Committee
Monday 21st September 2020
1. Present – Martin Robinson, Brian Wilson, John Anderson, Heather Rodgers, Amanda Foster. Annabel Barile
2. Apologies –  None. Numbers limited due to Covid regulations.
3. Minutes
              The minutes were agreed.
4. Matters Arising
              Re-opening - following Government advice
Martin summarised the guidance re caring for users, volunteers etc. and the need to work through ACRE guidelines.
A Covid Risk Assessment for the use of the Halls is needed and users need to agree to follow the regulations. There will be no use of the Halls until the Risk Assessment is done. It was agreed that Heather would contact Bill Handley to help with the R.A.
5. Treasurer's Report
Annabel has kindly agreed to help with the accounts in the short term. She will keep an overview and prepare cheques for payment. 
John, Graham and Amanda are current signatories and it was agreed that Martin should be added.
At the moment Graham is the only one with access to online banking. Amanda to contact NatWest to make the necessary changes. Financial records have been collected from Graham and are being stored in the Sampson Room.
It was agreed to thank Graham for his years of service as Treasurer and he would choose a painting from Becky Pytches as a small gift.
Annabel reported on the current finances. 
C.a.  £21,317.72
?Charities dep. £20,000?
6.    Bookings Report
In the current situation, it would be difficult for John and Sarah to go through the online booking system together, so it was decided to ask Sarah to look at it and report back.
7.   Hirers' Feedback/Comments
None
8.   Maintenance and Renewals
There was a discussion about redecorating the Lawrence Hall, but it was decided to wait until the future is more secure.
9.   Correspondence
Correspondence from RAD had been circulated via email.
10.   A.O.B.
Committee. There is room for more committee members, so it was agreed to ask Pip and Mick to join. Requests for a new Treasurer have been circulated and we are hopeful that a volunteer will soon be found.
B online charges need questioning as they have increased significantly.
The online booking needs renewing.
Date of next meeting 
Monday 19th October at 7.30 pm
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